
Westminster on Wednesdays
“Put more Spirit in your week!”

5:45-6:30 p.m. in Cole Hall

Jan. 30: baked chicken & broccoli rice casserole, 
salad, fruit, dessert

$3/children, $4/adults; $14 max/family

YOUTH PILGRIMAGE MEETING

There will be an informational meeting this Wednesday at
6 p.m. in the Youth Fireplace Room for the 2014 Youth
Pilgrimage to Germany, birthplace of the Reformation. All
youth in grades 8-11 and their parents are invited to attend!

CALLING ALL WEDNESDAY NIGHT BOOKWORMS!
Join your literarily-minded WOW friends for the inaugural
meeting of a newly forming monthly book club! We’ll meet in
the Parlor at 6:30 p.m. on Jan. 30; come ready to discuss
Lawrence Hill’s Someone Knows My Name. Put on your thinking
caps and bring a few book ideas for future meetings, too!

SPIRITUALITY: THEN AND NOW

Join us as Rev. Robert Jeambey leads study of  J. Philip
Newell’s Listening for the Heartbeat of God. Discussion for the
Jan. 30 session, “Spirituality Then and in America Now,”
will compare the spiritual practices and attitudes of earlier
times with today’s “spiritual but not religious” trend. Meet at
6:30 p.m. in the Lounge!

WOW XL: TRANSFORMING YOUTH

Attention youth in grades 6-8! Meet in the Youth Room on
Wednesday nights for WOW XL, an hour of music,
motivation, message, and mayhem, starting at 6:30 p.m.

KNIT N SIT

Join us in the Library from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. for fellowship
and crafting of all sorts. Learn to knit, find inspiration, or
simply sit and chat with us. All are welcome!
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If you would like to see this Sunday’s worship again, 
it will be televised on local cable Channel 13 at 

12:30 p.m. Thursday and 1 p.m. Saturday. 

Re m e m b e r in  Pray e r: Congratulations to C. Leigh and Jason
Hellbusch on the birth of Emma Nicole, born Jan. 19 (grandparents
Lynn and Ross McCown); and to Sarah and Josh Lovell on the birth
of Annabelle Grace, born Jan. 22. Comfort for the family and
friends of Kelly Love on the death of her sister Nicole Brey, who
died on Jan. 19; and Warren Andelt on the death of his son Bob
Andelt, who died on Jan. 21.

Se rv in g  To d ay :
USHERS: Lyle Hamilton, Cathy Hershberger, Greg Hershberger,
Sharon Johnson, Brian Lammers, Hunter Maude, Jeff Pearson,
Robyn Uebele, Ashley Vorhies, Sydne Wirrick-Knox.
DEACONS: Nancy Delgado, Jane Grabenstein-Chandler, Gwen
Hlava, Ruthann Nahorny, Roger Van Cleave, Dallas Waggoner.
GREETERS: Dave Arunski and Shalla Young.
HOSTS: Mary Orth and Jim and Ginger Nissen.
ACOLYTES: Gabby Hoffman and Ellie Nelson.

Connect with Westminster online
• Web: westminsterlincoln.org

• Facebook: WPCLincoln
• Facebook Groups: Lincoln Westminster Presbyterian Church
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WELCOME to Farmhouse Fraternity (Bryce Morgan,
president; Coralee Scritsmier, house mother) visiting today!

YOU ARE INVITED to join us in the Garden Room for
fellowship following worship today!

JOURNEYING TOGETHER - Feb. 6 & 10
If you’ve enjoyed your visit to Westminster, consider joining
us! We’ll have dinner and dialogue with Dr. McDonald and the
New Member Ministry at 5:45 p.m. on Wednesday, Feb. 6.
Then, on Feb. 10 at 9 a.m., those interested in joining will
meet with congregation leaders and join the congregation at
10:30 a.m. worship. RSVP to Tiffany or Marge at
402.475.6702 so we have a plate ready for you!

NEWS FOR THE DIGITAL AGE: WESTMINSTER’S EVINE

Want the inside scoop on Westminster news? Sign up for the
weekly email newsletter, the eVine! Place an * by your name in
the red Friendship Pad this week when you sign in, or email
rae@westminsterlincoln.org with a request to be added to
the distribution list.

     “I am the vine, 

you are the branches....”



Adult Education 

Sunday at 9 a.m.:

COMMUNITY CONVERSATIONS

Join us in Fellowship Hall A as “Community Conversations:
Changes That Transform” continues! January’s final featured
speaker, U.S. Senator (Nebraska) Mike Johanns, will share
insights on changes in the public sphere.

In February, this seminar series continues, with a shift in
focus to presentations from private community leaders and an
emphasis on ways private individuals can make a difference.

Feb. 3 Shelly and Paul Freeman; creators, The
Cameron Effect, a program that promotes
forgiveness

Feb. 10 Diane Walkowiak, freelance writer and
speaker; helped save the Industrial Arts
Building on the former State Fairgrounds

Feb. 17 John Krejci; activist for peace and justice,
church renewal, and prison reform

Feb. 24 Dick Campbell; part owner of Campbell
Nursery, active in civic affairs

CROSSROADS

Each week, the Crossroads Class meets in the Library to
discuss current and newsworthy events, as well as how these
events connect and impact our lives as Christians. Young
adults are invited to join us for conversation and community!

Monday at 11 a.m.:

MATTHEW ON MONDAYS

Join us in the Lounge as Rev. Bob Snell continues leading
study of the Gospel according to Matthew. This is a limited
engagement; don’t miss a moment!

Tuesday at 7 a.m.:

MEN’S TUESDAY FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST

This week, Rev. Dr. Andrew McDonald leads an engaging
Bible study session. Come to the Parlor for food, fellowship,
and education. All men are invited - bring a friend!

NEBRASKA BRASS & FRIENDS - Today!
Join us today in the Sanctuary at 3 p.m. for a special
auditory treat! Nebraska Brass will perform a variety of
musical selections, with guest musicians Peter Bouffard and
Chris Varga. Clip the coupon below for a fantastic $2
discount off regular admission.

News Notes

CONGRATULATIONS TO REV. LYNN DAVIS on his 50-year
anniversary of ordination! Please plan to join Rev. Davis’s
family at Westminster for a reception in his honor on Sunday,
Feb. 3, from 2 to 3:30 p.m. 

Rev. Davis was ordained by Black Hills Presbytery of the
Synod of South Dakota on Jan. 31, 1963, at his home church,
First Presbyterian of Bison, S.D. His first call was to First
Presbyterian of Atkinson, Neb. Four years later, he entered the
U.S. Army Chaplaincy and served two tours in Vietnam.
Following his military career, he served parishes in Minnesota,
Nebraska, and North Dakota, as well as five interims in the
Synods of Lakes and Prairies and Mid-America. Upon
retirement, Rev. Davis has served as pulpit supply, Session
moderator, and choir member. He has also volunteered in the
community with various civic organizations.

HOSPITALITY: A GIFT FOR ALL SEASONS

Sign up today in the Garden Room to help the Deacons
transport elderly members to Sunday worship! Contact Grace
Willnerd (graceruth@gmail.com or 816.210.5966) with
questions or for more information.

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING - Feb. 3
Tackle hunger next Sunday! Bring financial donations and feed
the soup pots and pans carried by Westminster youth.
Donations benefit Westminster’s food pantry and Matt Talbot
Kitchen and Outreach. Visit souperbowl.org to learn more!

COOK AND CARRY - HELPFUL AND READY!
Need help with a delivered meal due to recent illness, surgery,
birth, or family death? Cook and Carry works to serve our
members during those times of need. Call the church office at
402.475.6702 when such a situation arises - Member Care
Ministry’s Cook and Carry program is ready!
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